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I see no reason for this bill to proceed, we should keep vote-by-mail as the standard. 

SB 210 would only make it more difficult for Oregon voters to submit their ballots in a 

timely manner, while, as shown in the SB 210 Preliminary SMS, Oregon voters have 

consistently approved of, and voted for, vote-by-mail since 1981.  


